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atp dependent active ion transport enables cells to regulate their ph value and to control
their ion composition the reverse process transforming an ion imbalance into chemical energy
drives mitochondrial and chloroplast atp synthesis the mediators of these fundamental
processes are ion motive atpases highly conserved enzymes that play key roles in cell
physiology from bacteria to man as the first comprehensive overview of this important class of
enzymes this handbook summarizes recent knowledge about the molecular mechanism of atpases
relating this information to the physiology and pathopyhsiology of ion transport mitochondrial
function vesicle transport and lysosomal acidification all important p type f type and v type
atpases are treated systematically complemented by a special section on the cell biology and
physiology of acidic compartments and backed by an extensive bibliography and index this
premier reference source for physiologists molecular biologists biophysicists and clinical
researchers contains contributions by the world s foremost atpase research groups the
international conference series on computer science engineering applications iccsea aims to
bring together researchers and practitioners from academia and industry to focus on
understanding computer science engineering and applications and to establish new
collaborations in these areas the second international conference on computer science
engineering applications iccsea 2012 held in delhi india during may 25 27 2012 attracted many
local and international delegates presenting a balanced mixture of intellect and research both
from the east and from the west upon a strenuous peer review process the best submissions were
selected leading to an exciting rich and a high quality technical conference program which
featured high impact presentations in the latest developments of various areas of computer
science engineering and applications research the 30 volume set comprising the lncs books
12346 until 12375 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 16th european conference on
computer vision eccv 2020 which was planned to be held in glasgow uk during august 23 28 2020
the conference was held virtually due to the covid 19 pandemic the 1360 revised papers
presented in these proceedings were carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 5025
submissions the papers deal with topics such as computer vision machine learning deep neural
networks reinforcement learning object recognition image classification image processing
object detection semantic segmentation human pose estimation 3d reconstruction stereo vision
computational photography neural networks image coding image reconstruction object recognition
motion estimation this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the second international
conference on ubiquitous communications and network computing ubicnet 2019 held in bangalore
india in february 2019 the 19 full papers were selected from 52 submissions and are basically
arranged in different sessions on security and energy efficient computing software defined
networks cloud computing and internet of things applications and the advanced communication
systems and networks ion channel drug discovery is a rapidly evolving field fuelled by recent
but significant advances in our understanding of ion channel function combined with enabling
technologies such as automated electrophysiology the resurgent interest in this target class
by both pharmaceutical and academic scientists was clearly highlighted by the over subscribed
rsc bps ion channels as therapeutic targets symposium in february 2009 this book builds on the
platform created by that meeting covering themes including advances in screening technology
ion channel structure and modelling and up to date case histories of the discovery of
modulators of a range of channels both voltage gated and non voltage gated channels the
editors have built an extensive network of contacts in the field through their first hand
scientific experience collaborations and conference participation and the organisation of the
meeting at novartis horsham increased the network enabling the editors to draw on the
experience of eminent researchers in the field interest and investment in ion channel
modulation in both industrial and academic settings continues to grow as new therapeutic
opportunities are identified and realised for ion channel modulation this book provides a
reference text by covering a combination of recent advances in the field from technological
and medicinal chemistry perspectives as well as providing an introduction to the new ion
channel drug discoverer the book has contributions from highly respected academic researchers
industrial researchers at the cutting edge of drug discovery and experts in enabling
technology this combination provides a complete picture of the field of interest to a wide
range of readers solar energy index is an index of resources dealing with solar energy
including archival materials from the international solar energy society collection references
to articles in major solar journals patents and pamphlets national technical information
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service reports unbound conference proceedings and other assorted reports both theoretical and
how to do it publications are well represented this book places particular emphasis on
terrestrial solar thermal and photovoltaic applications of solar energy subjects are
classified according to physics terrestrial wind collectors space heating and cooling
economics materials distillation thermal electric power systems photoelectricity solar
furnaces cooking biological applications water heaters photochemistry energy storage
mechanical devices evaporation sea power space flight applications and industrial applications
topics covered range from wind energy and bioconversion to ocean thermal energy conversion
heliohydroelectric power plants solar cells turbine generation systems thermionic converters
batteries and fuel cells and pumps and engines this monograph will be of interest to
government officials and policymakers concerned with solar energy neurologic side effects of
cancer therapy can inhibit treatment can be dose limiting and can diminish quality of life
neurotoxicity related to cancer therapy is a common problem in oncology practice and in
clinical neurology recognition of neurologic complications of anticancer therapy is necessary
due to potential confusion with metastatic disease paraneoplastic syndromes or comorbid
neurologic disorders that do not require reduction or discontinuation of therapy neurologic
complications of cancer therapy provides comprehensive coverage of the recognition and
management of neurologic symptoms related to cancer therapy the book includes sections on
systemic therapy discussed by both agent and adverse event the section on adverse events is
particularly valuable to clinicians allowing them to consult by symptom in cases where
multiple agents have been administered and the source of the complication is uncertain the
systemic therapy section includes coverage of immunologic agents biologics and targeted
therapies the book also features sections on the complications of radiation therapy
complications of surgery and high dose chemotherapy and stem cell transplantation neurologic
complications of cancer therapy features a widely recognized team of editors systemic therapy
covered by therapeutic agent and by adverse event enabling a problem oriented approach for the
clinician coverage of newer modalities including immunologic agents biologics and targeted
therapies complete sections on complications of radiation therapy surgery high dose
chemotherapy and stem call transplantion
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atp dependent active ion transport enables cells to regulate their ph value and to control
their ion composition the reverse process transforming an ion imbalance into chemical energy
drives mitochondrial and chloroplast atp synthesis the mediators of these fundamental
processes are ion motive atpases highly conserved enzymes that play key roles in cell
physiology from bacteria to man as the first comprehensive overview of this important class of
enzymes this handbook summarizes recent knowledge about the molecular mechanism of atpases
relating this information to the physiology and pathopyhsiology of ion transport mitochondrial
function vesicle transport and lysosomal acidification all important p type f type and v type
atpases are treated systematically complemented by a special section on the cell biology and
physiology of acidic compartments and backed by an extensive bibliography and index this
premier reference source for physiologists molecular biologists biophysicists and clinical
researchers contains contributions by the world s foremost atpase research groups
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the international conference series on computer science engineering applications iccsea aims
to bring together researchers and practitioners from academia and industry to focus on
understanding computer science engineering and applications and to establish new
collaborations in these areas the second international conference on computer science
engineering applications iccsea 2012 held in delhi india during may 25 27 2012 attracted many
local and international delegates presenting a balanced mixture of intellect and research both
from the east and from the west upon a strenuous peer review process the best submissions were
selected leading to an exciting rich and a high quality technical conference program which
featured high impact presentations in the latest developments of various areas of computer
science engineering and applications research
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the 30 volume set comprising the lncs books 12346 until 12375 constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 16th european conference on computer vision eccv 2020 which was planned to
be held in glasgow uk during august 23 28 2020 the conference was held virtually due to the
covid 19 pandemic the 1360 revised papers presented in these proceedings were carefully
reviewed and selected from a total of 5025 submissions the papers deal with topics such as
computer vision machine learning deep neural networks reinforcement learning object
recognition image classification image processing object detection semantic segmentation human
pose estimation 3d reconstruction stereo vision computational photography neural networks
image coding image reconstruction object recognition motion estimation
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this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the second international conference on
ubiquitous communications and network computing ubicnet 2019 held in bangalore india in
february 2019 the 19 full papers were selected from 52 submissions and are basically arranged
in different sessions on security and energy efficient computing software defined networks
cloud computing and internet of things applications and the advanced communication systems and
networks
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ion channel drug discovery is a rapidly evolving field fuelled by recent but significant
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advances in our understanding of ion channel function combined with enabling technologies such
as automated electrophysiology the resurgent interest in this target class by both
pharmaceutical and academic scientists was clearly highlighted by the over subscribed rsc bps
ion channels as therapeutic targets symposium in february 2009 this book builds on the
platform created by that meeting covering themes including advances in screening technology
ion channel structure and modelling and up to date case histories of the discovery of
modulators of a range of channels both voltage gated and non voltage gated channels the
editors have built an extensive network of contacts in the field through their first hand
scientific experience collaborations and conference participation and the organisation of the
meeting at novartis horsham increased the network enabling the editors to draw on the
experience of eminent researchers in the field interest and investment in ion channel
modulation in both industrial and academic settings continues to grow as new therapeutic
opportunities are identified and realised for ion channel modulation this book provides a
reference text by covering a combination of recent advances in the field from technological
and medicinal chemistry perspectives as well as providing an introduction to the new ion
channel drug discoverer the book has contributions from highly respected academic researchers
industrial researchers at the cutting edge of drug discovery and experts in enabling
technology this combination provides a complete picture of the field of interest to a wide
range of readers
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solar energy index is an index of resources dealing with solar energy including archival
materials from the international solar energy society collection references to articles in
major solar journals patents and pamphlets national technical information service reports
unbound conference proceedings and other assorted reports both theoretical and how to do it
publications are well represented this book places particular emphasis on terrestrial solar
thermal and photovoltaic applications of solar energy subjects are classified according to
physics terrestrial wind collectors space heating and cooling economics materials distillation
thermal electric power systems photoelectricity solar furnaces cooking biological applications
water heaters photochemistry energy storage mechanical devices evaporation sea power space
flight applications and industrial applications topics covered range from wind energy and
bioconversion to ocean thermal energy conversion heliohydroelectric power plants solar cells
turbine generation systems thermionic converters batteries and fuel cells and pumps and
engines this monograph will be of interest to government officials and policymakers concerned
with solar energy
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neurologic side effects of cancer therapy can inhibit treatment can be dose limiting and can
diminish quality of life neurotoxicity related to cancer therapy is a common problem in
oncology practice and in clinical neurology recognition of neurologic complications of
anticancer therapy is necessary due to potential confusion with metastatic disease
paraneoplastic syndromes or comorbid neurologic disorders that do not require reduction or
discontinuation of therapy neurologic complications of cancer therapy provides comprehensive
coverage of the recognition and management of neurologic symptoms related to cancer therapy
the book includes sections on systemic therapy discussed by both agent and adverse event the
section on adverse events is particularly valuable to clinicians allowing them to consult by
symptom in cases where multiple agents have been administered and the source of the
complication is uncertain the systemic therapy section includes coverage of immunologic agents
biologics and targeted therapies the book also features sections on the complications of
radiation therapy complications of surgery and high dose chemotherapy and stem cell
transplantation neurologic complications of cancer therapy features a widely recognized team
of editors systemic therapy covered by therapeutic agent and by adverse event enabling a
problem oriented approach for the clinician coverage of newer modalities including immunologic
agents biologics and targeted therapies complete sections on complications of radiation
therapy surgery high dose chemotherapy and stem call transplantion
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